
Is spring coming? It was lovely to be on recess duty the past two days and the students loved it, 
too! February is almost over and the students are working hard on their roller coaster projects. 
We look forward to seeing you on campus soon for this event! 
 
Please see this list of upcoming dates: 
 

1.​ 2/27-3/1: Mean Girls (Please see this link for purchasing tickets: 
https://www.d-e.org/school-life/arts) 

2.​ 3/6: Roller Coaster expo (please see the email from Ms. Tazelaar and 
3.​ Ms. Kim) 
4.​ 3/8: NJ NHD event (please see the email from Mr. Akula and Mr. Kuchar) 
5.​ 3/13: Diversity Day 
6.​ 3/18-28: Spring Break 
7.​ 4/2: 8th Grade Parent Forum 8:30 am in Hulst House (focused on the transition to the 

Upper School) 
8.​ 4/4: Parent/Student/Advisor conferences 
9.​ 5/16: 8th Grade Dance 7-9:30 pm 
10.​6/6: Moving Up Ceremony  7 pm 

 
 
Of note: 
Shakespeare Live will be performing Romeo & Juliet for students in Schenck Auditorium on 
Monday, April 14th. The show will be followed by a talkback and workshops with the actors. This 
event is intended to demystify the bard and get students excited about reading and performing 
the play in class at the end of the year.  
 
Thanks! 
 

https://www.d-e.org/school-life/arts
https://www.d-e.org/school-life/arts
https://www.shakespearenj.org/education/in-school-programs/shakespeare-live

